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Atkins, Caelan

From: Ellie Kane 
Sent: 07 March 2023 09:50
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Interconnector at Portsmouth

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sir/Ms., 
 
I am a resident of Southsea, Portsmouth, and strongly object to the installation of an Interconnector in Portsmouth 
by Aquind. The environmental threat that this project poses has already been proven; Aquind are simply trying again 
to ride roughshod over the will of the people of Portsmouth and Southsea. 
 
Please do not allow this project to go ahead. 
 
Eleanor Kane 
 
Sent from my iPad 




